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Dear A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project Team
 
Thank you for your email dated 5 January 2024, inviting comments from interested parties to
comment on responses received for the 21 December 2023 deadline.
 
HSE Advice is as follows:
 
No further material changes to the A66 road scheme have been directly identified in this
correspondence, or upon reading the linked documents; so therefore, on this basis HSE has no
further comments to make.
 
Sent on behalf of NSIP Team
 
Shirley
 
 
 
 

From: NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> 
Sent: 05 January 2024 10:42
To: NSIP Applications <nsip.applications@hse.gov.uk>
Subject: HPE CM: TR010062 – A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project - deadline 19/1/24
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) Application by National Highways for an Order granting Development Consent for the A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project Request for Comments by the Secretary of State Dear Sir/Madam, Interested Party Reference number: A66D-SP00…

Planning Inspectorate
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